
 

 

 

  

 

 

Ms. Kimberly D. Bose 
Secretary, Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E., Dockets, Room 1A, East  
Washington, D.C.  20426 
  
Re: Baltimore Gas and Electric Company, Docket No. ER09-1100-000, 

Errata to Electronic Informational Filing of 2017 Formula Rate Annual Update; Notice of Annual 
Meeting 

 
 
Dear Ms. Bose: 
 

Baltimore Gas and Electric Company (“BGE”) filed the 2017 Annual Update on April 24, 2017.  
Due to an administrative error we are reposting a corrected Attachment 7 in the above referenced 
proceeding to reflect an incorrect formula in the first year of the 2016 project grids.   

 
The April 24, 2017 prior filing remains unchanged in all other respects. We are submitting a copy of this 
errata to PJM to post for informational purposes. 
  
 

  Respectfully submitted,, 
 
  /s/ Gary E. Guy 
 

cc: All parties on Service Lists in Docket Nos. ER05-515, EL13-48, and EL15-27 

Gary E. Guy 
Assistant General Counsel 
BGE Legal Department 

2 Center Plaza 
Suite 1209 
110 West Fayette Street 
Baltimore, MD 21201 

Telephone 410.470.1337 
Fax 443.213.3206 
www.bge.com 
gary.e.guy@bge.com 
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